
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 23rd September 

Our Learning 

It has been a great week in Year 2 this week. 

The children have enjoyed learning more 

about The Great Fire of London and what it 

would have been like at the time. We have al-

so been comparing what it was like being a 

firefighter in 1666 and today. Then the chil-

dren wrote their own description about fire-

fighters. The children also enjoyed making 

their own houses and we had a very exciting 

time on Wednesday afternoon when we did a 

re-enactment of the fire. The children were 

thinking of ways to describe the fire using all 

their senses.  

In Maths this week, the children have been 

thinking more about tens and ones. Next 

week, we will be moving on to look at parti-

tioning numbers to 100 so the children can 

recognise the value of the different digits. It 

would be really useful if the children can keep 

practising their number bonds to 20 as this 

will help them in all areas of Maths.  

In our curriculum lessons next week, we will 

be learning all about Samuel Pepys and his 

diary!  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of 
homework each week from their new  Au-
tumn 1 Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

We will be sending the Doodle 
Maths passwords next week.  

Children also have a  written 
piece of Maths homework to complete. 

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Dua 

2Newton:  Ben  

2Franklin: Kacper 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: 

Flammable: burns easily.  


